
Saint John Nepomucene

Parish Finance Council

3-Feb-22

Fort Atkinson Rectory 

Attendance: 2021 2021 2021 2021 2022

Term Member Office 18-Mar 13-May 25-Aug 21-Oct 3-Feb

2024-2 Patty Einwalter Sec. P A P P P

2022-2 John Hayek Chair P P P P A

2023-2 Matt Herold A P P A A

2023-2 Leon Shatek V-Chair P P P A P

2022 Brady Schmitt JR. Member P P A A P

Meeting called to order 6:33 p.m.

Father opened with a prayer

October's minutes were reviewed. Motion made by  Leon  to approve the minutes seconded by Patty.

Review financial statements

Father reported our Parish is in good financial shape.    

Note to thank everyone for their great financial support.

Parish Vitality Survey's have been sent out.  Please respond to them, as it is important to let them know how active our 6 parishs are.  

Father Nick was on the survey planning committee and is hoping for many responses, they could  possibly result in getting help

for our 6 parishs.  

Building and Grounds Business

*Rectory driveway has been repaired by Frontier Mudjacking, and looks to be well done.   Also repaired sidewalks.

*Sacristy Door  & Motion lights are for future consideration.

It was suggested that sometime in the future we take a look at redoing our entry way.

Ideas would be up for discussion.

Next council meeting TBD

Meeting adjourned at 7:05

PE


